
Your Community Impact Statement has been successfully submitted to City Council and
Committees. 

If you have questions and/or concerns, please contact the Department of Neighborhood
Empowerment at NCSupport@lacity.org. 

This is an automated response, please do not reply to this email. 

Contact Information 
Neighborhood Council: Atwater Village Neighborhood Council 
Name: Karen Barnett 
Phone Number: (818) 468-1738 
Email: board@atwatervillage.org 
The Board approved this CIS by a vote of: Yea(11) Nay(0) Abstain(1) Ineligible(1) Recusal(0) 
Date of NC Board Action: 11/11/2021 
Type of NC Board Action: For 

Impact Information
Date: 11/15/2021 
Update to a Previous Input: No 
Directed To: City Council and Committees 
Council File Number: 14-1635-S10 
Agenda Date: 
Item Number: 
Summary: The Atwater Village Neighborhood Council supports this motion (CF-14-1635-S10) and
the City’s efforts to improve enforcement and transparency in the short-term rental market. The City
of Los Angeles continues to experience a dire shortage of housing options at all levels, and lack of
proper enforcement severely negatively impacts the community. It is imperative that the City protect
tenants from operators of short-term rentals who do not conform to existing laws. 

mailto:NCSupport@lacity.org


November 11, 2021

Community Impact Statement to Support Short-Term Rentals / Unpermitted /
Non-Compliant Properties / Enforcement

CF-14-1635-S10

The Atwater Village Neighborhood Council supports this motion (CF-14-1635-S10) and
the City’s efforts to improve enforcement and transparency in the short-term rental market.

The City of Los Angeles continues to experience a dire shortage of housing
options at all levels, and lack of proper enforcement severely negatively impacts the community.
It is imperative that the City protect tenants from operators of short-term rentals who do not
conform to existing laws.

https://cityclerk.lacity.org/lacityclerkconnect/index.cfm?fa=ccfi.viewrecord&cfnumber=14-1635-S10

